
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

November 1, 2022

The east gate, located by the back parking lot of the high school, will be closed between the hours of 11pm and 7am, 7 
days a week.

SPARK LAB FIELD TRIP – 8TH GRADE

Thirty-five 8th grade students have the opportunity to visit the Spark Lab and attend a Career Exploration event on 
November 9th, from 9:00-10:45am.  This event will give students the opportunity to see the maker’s space at the Spark 
Lab and interact with employers and employees from many different companies in the area.  Categories include but are 
not limited to:  marketing, coding, agriculture, forestry, construction, and public works.  Some examples of business/
employers represented are:  Weyerhaeuser, Code Ninjas, Eugene Springfield Fire, and Eugene Emeralds Baseball.  
Please sign up by Friday if you are interested.  The sign-up sheet is located in the high school counseling office on Mrs. 
Anderson’s door.

HS BASEBALL MEETING TODAY

All high school athletes planning on playing baseball this coming spring, please meet in the metal shop today during 
lunch for a quick announcement on upcoming events.

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE

The holiday food drive has begun!  Throughout the month of November, bring canned foods and non-perishable items to 
school and place them in your grade’s designated bin.  All donations benefit local families in need during this holiday 
season. Bin locations:  9th – Smead, 10th – Dube, 11th – Messersmith, 12th – Neill.    Signs will be posted in the hall for 
middle school bin locations.

BILLIES ATHLETICS

Girls Soccer will be playing in the 2nd round of OSAA state playoffs against Riverdale (at Lewis & Clark College) on 
Wednesday at 1:00pm.

FRESHMAN CLASS PICTURE

Please meet in the courtyard this Thursday at break for your class photo!

FREE CONCERT – LIBERTY QUARTET

Our HS girl’s basketball program will be hosting a free concert featuring Liberty Quartet on Saturday, November 12th in 
the high school main gym.  Doors open at 6:00, and the concert starts at 6:30.  A free-will offering will be taken with all 
proceeds going to Pleasant Hill Girls Basketball.  For a sneak peek, check out Liberty Quartet’s YouTube channel!

CODE OR CREATE - FREE OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENTS

2022 codeORcreate is an annual three-day hackathon hosted each December by Connected Lane County.  For 
students interested in website design, coding, graphic design, or game design, you may register at https://
go.connectedlane.org/cc22.  Registration closes on November 30th.



CAREER

The Marine recruiter will be here during lunch on Wednesday in the breezeway.

PLEASANT HILL COMMUNITY THEATRE

PHCT proudly presents Shrek the Musical Jr.  Get your tickets now for this hilarious and heartwarming musical.  The 
show runs November 10-12 and 17-19.  All shows are at 7pm except for a closing day matinee at 2pm on Nov. 19.  
Tickets may be purchased online at phct.org. 
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